NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS iy
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT e s
Jennifer A. Salisbury

CABINET SECRETARY
December 5, 1996

Chevron USA Inc.

ATT: A. L. Alexander
P. O. Box 688

Eunice, NM 88231-0688

RE: Reclassification of Well
Drinkard NCT-B, #8-N
Sec. 30-T22S-R38E
Tubb 0il & Gas Pool

Gentlemen:

According to the recently submitted scheduled Gas-0il Ratio Test
the abaove referenced well will be reclassified from an oil well to
a gas well in the Tubb 0il & Gas Pool effective January 1, 1997.

If for some reason you feel this test does not reflect the proper
classification of this well, please submit another test for our
consideration by December 19, 1996.

If the well is to be reclassified to a gas well, please submit the
following:

1.) Revised Form C-102 outlining acreage to be dedicated to
gas proration unit. If proration unit size or well
location requires additional approval, please furnish
order number approving same or copy of your application
for approval o NSP and/or NSL.

2.) Form C-104 showing reclassification from oil to gas and
designating change of transporters of condensate and dry
gas.

If you have questions concerning the above, please contact Nelda
Morgan at (505) 393-6161. -
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NOTE: This well should have been reclassified in 1995.



NEW MEXICO ENERGY,()INERALS AND NATURA‘EEOURCES DEPARTM

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(505) 393-6l16l1

December 6, 1995

Chevron USA Inc. Chevron USA Inc.

ATT: A. L. Alexander ATT: J. K. Ripley

P. O. Box 688 P. 0. Box 1150

Eunice, NM 88231-0688 Midland, TX 79702-1150

RE: RECLASSIFICATION OF WELL
Drinkard NCT-B, #8-N
Sec. 30-T22S-R38E
Tubb 0il & Gas Pool

Gentlemen:

According to the recently submitted scheduled Gas-0il-Ratio Test
the above referenced well will be reclassified from an oil well to
a gas well in the Tubb 0il & Gas Pool effective January 1, 1996.

If for some reason you feel this test does not reflect the proper
classification of this well, please submit another test for our
consideration by December 20, 1995.

If the well is to be reclassified to a gas well, please submit the
following:

1.) Revised Form C-102 outlining acreage to be dedicated to
gas proration unit. If proration unit size or well
location requires additional approval, please furnish
order number approving same or copy of your application
for approval of NSP and/or NSL.

2.) Form C-104 showing reclassification from oil to gas and
designating change of transporters of condensate and dry
gas.

If you have questions concerning the above, please contact Nelda
Morgan at (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
Jerry Sexton

Supervisor, District I
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